

January 2020

Dear customer,

At Leonard Wholesale, we're constantly looking for ways to provide more choices to our clients and adding to our portfolio is one way to accomplish that. As they say, "variety is the spice of life".

Therefore, we are very pleased to announce that effective January 02, 2020, we will sell spices. We're excited to add these products to our list of offerings, and we hope you find them to be of value to your operation.

Please contact Anthony, Albert or any of the Leonard team with any questions that you may have; we're always here to serve you!

Thank you sincerely for your patronage.

